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Platt, Shazla

From: Platt, Shayla

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 8:23 AM

To: 'mwimmer’

Subject: RE: Agency Inspection 07/15/2017
Attachments: Stability Testing from the Level 2.docx

Thank you for letting me know. If you did not leave remarks on the inspection please send an amended Form 40 noting
the cause and corrective action taken before repeating the inspection. In the future, | would suggest performing
stabilities on your simulators before the start of an inspection. It gives you the chance to troubleshoot any issues you
might encounter prior to performing the agency inspection. | have attached the instructions for performing stabilities if
you are unfamiliar with the process. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Shayla

From: mwimmer [mailto:mwimmer@indianharbour.org]
Sent: Saturday, July 15, 2017 11:33 AM

To: Platt, Shayla

Subject: Agency Inspection 07/15/2017

Agent Platt,

I just wanted to give you a heads up reference July's inspection. | went to do the inspection for July and had an issue
with the acetone not being detected. (The first set the acetone was not detected at all. The second set- only the second
and third time detected the acetone. The third set- all three times detected the acetone.) The instrument did not comply
and notes were added.

| then restarted a new inspection and had no issues at all.

Also reference June's inspection there apparently was some work done on our phone lines and we were not aware the
connection was not working. June's inspection was just uploaded today. No one had used the intox since the last
inspection so we didn't realize it was locked out till this morning. Sorry for any confusion or problems this may have
caused.

P.S. We will be sending out or instrument the first of August for its annual inspection.

Thank you.
Ofc. Matt Wimmer #119

Officer M. S. Wimmer #119

Indian Harbour Beach Police Department
Patrol Division — D Squad

(321-773-3030) (Ext. 137)



NOTIFICATION TO RECIPIENTS: This e-mail, and any attachment to it, is meant only for the intended
recipient. If you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible for delivering this transmission to the
intended recipient, you may not disclose, copy, or distribute this transmission or take any action in reliance on
it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail and destroy this
communication in its entirety. Under Florida law, e-mails created or received by a government agency are
public records. Both the message and the e-mail address it was sent from (unless otherwise exempt under
Florida law) may be released in response to a public records request. If you do not want your e-mail address
released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, you may
contact City Hall by phone or in writing



